
 

 

September 22, 2021 LaFayette Town Board Meeting Minutes 
 

Minutes of the Town Board Budget Workshop Meeting held by the LaFayette Town 
Board on September 22, 2021 at 5:05 p.m. at LaFayette Town Hall and live on 
Facebook.  
 

 Present: William McConnell, Supervisor 
   Steve Zajac, Councilor 
   Melanie Palmer, Councilor 
   Carole Dwyer, Councilor 
   Jerry Marzo, Councilor 
 Budget Officer: Tom Chartrand   
 Highway Superintendent:  Steve Robson 
 Sean Doolittle, MaryKay Harper -LaFayette Fire Department & Ambulance 
 Dave Prince: Library, Parks and LCC 
 Scott Kushner, Library  
 

Supervisor McConnell called the budget workshop meeting to order and Budget Officer 
Tom Chartrand went over the various budget requests as submitted.   
 

Representatives from the LaFayette Fire and Ambulance Departments, the Highway 
Superintendent, Steve Robson were present to discuss their proposed budgets with the 
Town Board.   
  

Motion to audit and pay bills.  
 

   General Fund   18171-18178  $   26,843.34 
   Highway Fund   18170   $     2,000.00 
       

R-185-21 Councilor Marzo moved and Dwyer seconded the motion to audit and 
pay the above listed bills.    Motion carried 5 - 0. 

   
  William McConnell  Supervisor   Voted  Yes 
  Steve Zajac   Councilor   Voted  Yes 
  Melanie Palmer  Councilor   Voted  Yes 
  Carole Dwyer  Councilor   Voted  Yes 
  Jerry Marzo   Councilor   Voted     Yes 
 

Discussion with regard to the renewal of the lease of the old highway garage property to 
Ken Johnson General Contractor, LLC, took place. It was decided that they will renew the 
lease from August 1, 2021 through August 1, 2022 and possibly increase rental fee next 
year. 
 

R-186-21 Councilor Marzo moved and Zajac seconded the motion to renew the 
lease between the Town of LaFayette and Ken Johnson General 
Contractor, LLC., for his shed business at the cost of $900.00. 

 Motion Carried 5 - 0 
   

   



 

 

  William McConnell  Supervisor   Voted  Yes 
  Steve Zajac   Councilor   Voted  Yes 
  Melanie Palmer  Councilor   Voted  Yes 
  Carole Dwyer  Councilor   Voted  Yes 
  Jerry Marzo   Councilor   Voted     Yes 
 

Motion to Adjourn 
 

R-187-21 Councilor Marzo moved and Zajac seconded the motion to adjourn. 
Motion carried 5 - 0. 

   

  William McConnell  Supervisor   Voted  Yes 
  Steve Zajac   Councilor   Voted  Yes 
  Melanie Palmer  Councilor   Voted  Yes 
  Carole Dwyer  Councilor   Voted  Yes 
  Jerry Marzo   Councilor   Voted     Yes 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:31 p.m. 
 


